
A Thuismitheoirí, Meitheamh 2025 

 

Since September 2023, schoolbooks, workbooks, and copybooks for children in primary schools have 
been provided through Government funding under the Primary Free Book Scheme. For the 
2023/2024 school year, the funding was €96 per pupil. This has been reduced to €80 per pupil for the 
2025/2026 school year. 

Your child will receive a combination of new books, workbooks, and books from the school’s existing 
supply. These materials will be distributed when school resumes on 28th August 2025. 

We kindly ask that all books are treated with care and kept in good condition so they can be reused 
by other children in future years. Please ensure your child takes responsibility for keeping their 
schoolbooks safe and well-maintained. 

 

Stationery Requirements 
Below is a list of the required stationery for your child. These items are not covered by the Primary 
Free Book Scheme and will need to be provided by parents, as the school is unable to supply them. 
 

 
 

 

 
Stationery Requirements for Rang 3 Pupils – Múinteoir Melissa 

* Children already had 
these items in Rang 2 
and can reuse them 
next year 
 
 
STATIONARY 
REQUIREMENTS  

Display folder 40page 
1 large Ziplock Folder 
A4 plastic envelope folders  
‘D’ Tin Whistle *Feadóg Stáin  
 
1 x child scissors (please get a left-handed 
scissors if your child uses their left hand!) 
3 x medium size pritt stick 
Pencil case, 3 writing pencil (HB), Eraser & 
sharpener, 30cm ruler, 2 red pen, 2x blue/black 
pen, Colours such as twistables or colouring 
pencils (No markers please) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Please label all items clearly 
with the child's name. 
 

 
COSTAISÍ 

24-hour Accident and Insurance cover  
Patron Contribution to An Foras Pátrúnachta  
Art and Craft Supplies 
Photocopying. 
Homework Diary 
 
*School Fees can be paid through our online 
payment system.  

The annual school fees will 
remain unchanged at €60 
per pupil for the 
2025/2026 school year and 
is due in September 2025. 


